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Tuesday, 09 November 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
As part of our Christmas celebrations, Reception children will be visiting Kingswood on Monday 6th 
December 2021. Your child will enjoy a Winter trail, have fun outdoors, feed the sheep and meet 
the pets plus meet Santa and receive a gift. 
 
On the day, we ask that the children arrive at school promptly at the usual time, ready for us to 
leave by coach at 9:30am. The coach will return back to school for the usual home time.   
 
Please can children come in their full school uniform, waterproof clothing and wellies.  
 
They will need to bring a packed lunch along with a drink. Please do not send children with any 
cans, glass bottles or sports drinks. If your wish for your child to have a free school packed lunch, 
then please indicate this on your permissions reply to the Reception email address, 
ph.receptionhomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk   
using the following statement.  

 Name of Child:  
 I do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Kingswood Winter Trail and travel 

by coach. 
 I confirm that I have paid £17.00 on ParentPay.  
 I will provide a packed lunch for my child                                                                                                       

   OR 
 My child is entitled to free school meals and so I request a packed lunch be provided by the 

school. 

 Emergency contact details: _______________________________ 

 

 Medical needs________________________________________________________________ 

The cost of this visit is £17   per child, to be paid as soon as possible though parent pay. All trips 
need to be paid for in advance, therefore, all funds need to be received by Wednesday 1st 
December. If insufficient funds are received, then the trip will unfortunately be cancelled. 
If you have any queries, please ask a member of the Reception Team. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Gibbins    
Head of School 
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